
 

 

 
 
 
 

RESPONSE TO REVIEWERS 

Thankyou for providing us with the opportunity to revise and resubmit our review 63552 ‘Impact of modern 

antiviral therapy of chronic Hepatitis B and C on clinical outcomes of liver disease.’ 

We have addressed the concerns raised by the reviewers in terms of adding international figures for viral 

hepatitis prevalence, correcting spelling errors and adding a figure. We believe this has substantially 

enhanced the manuscript. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Prof  John Olynyk 
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